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November 2013 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Comstat has received multiple requests from customers for information about whether 
“conflict minerals” have been used in any parts supplied by Comstat. As a corporation, 
Comstat policy has always been to comply with all pertinent laws, ordinances and social 
standards affecting our industry. 
 
Comstat has surveyed our suppliers and have verified the material origins of each product 
we sell. Comstat also distributes various products. We rely on our authorized manufactures 
to provide us with this information. We have surveyed all of our distributed product 
manufactures to determine their compliance and asking them to notify us of any product 
that they suspect may be at risk of containing “conflict minerals”. We will forward the 
manufacturers’ conflict mineral statements upon receipt. 
 
If we are notified by our Suppliers that any parts we supply to: ____________, we will promptly 
send a notification and determine whether additional corrective actions are needed to 
prevent future occurrences. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey Gleed, 
QA Manager 
 
 
 
 


